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Dear Friends:

Directors

Rodney L. Eason, Jr. Thank you for your thoughtful contribution of $257.50 in memory of
Louise Ehrick Clyde Scoles. Mr. Scoles was a visionary and tremendous leader. His impact in
Paula BT Bad the community will be remembered for generations to come. We are grateful that

Vaien L. Bralss you have chosen the Library for your tribute.

Hannah Grohowski
John Hull

James J. Jaros

Adele M. Jasion

Dr. Patrick McCormick

We would also like to confirm that the Foundation has a 501(c)(3)
designation from the IRS, that you have received no goods or services in return
for your gift and that your gift is deductible per current tax law.

Eugenio Mollo, Jr.

Terrence G. Perris Sincerely,

Erica G. Silk y
Yolanda D. Szuchm

Kathy Selking
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Patricia K. Appold
John F. Hayward
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